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Easter Raffle - We are still looking for donations, if you would like to donate a raffle prize or buy 
tickets, please talk with Hilary our activities coordinator!  

Visiting 

It has been announced that from 
April 1st 2022, It will no longer be a 
legal requirement for Lateral Flow 
Test’s to be completed prior to 
visiting a resident in a Care Home. 

Booking visits is still required as is 
the use of PPE when visiting. 

Please follow the link below for 
more information 

https://www.gov.uk/government/p
ublications/visiting-care-homes-
during-coronavirus/update-on-
policies-for-visiting-arrangements-
in-care-homes 

Activities  

How lucky we were to have such 
warm weather this March, some 
of our residents took the 
opportunity to enjoy the warmth 
and sunshine on the terrace. 

 

Easter bonnets have been 
sourced and have been tested by 
residents ready for decorating 
for the easter bonnet 
competition in April. 

 

One of our Arts and Crafts 
sessions this month were spent 
designing and creating various 
greetings cards 

 

Apologies for the 
delay with this 
newsletter, but we 
have been 
experiencing an 
outbreak of COVID in 
the home and it has 
been busy.  I would 
like to reassure 
everyone that we are 
following procedures 
and monitoring the 
residents - we are 
hopeful that the home 
can return to normal 
at the end of this 
week.  With the 
relaxation of COVID 
protection measures, 
it is no longer 
mandatory to test 
before you visit, 
however we would 
appreciate it if you 
could still test, as we 
return to normal after 
the recent outbreak.   

We say goodbye to 
Tony in April, as he 
moves to his new care 
home to be closer to 
his family.   

Julie Harper 

Manager  

 

 

 
Great news!!! Our new Motorized wheelchair has 
arrived. 
This Model is a front wheel drive so is powerful 
enough to access the grounds with ease. We can’t 
wait for the residents to start enjoying it.  
Please contact the office if you would like to book the 
wheelchair. 
 

Wishing Tony a very Happy Birthday for March 
we wish him many happy returns!  
 
 
We hope that you all remain safe and well. 
 

From all at Peasmarsh Place. 

 


